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Dear Fellow Parishioners, 

Our sincere prayer is that you, your family, and friends are well, physically, mentally, and spiritually.  The 
COVID 19 virus has changed the landscape of our lives and our world over the past year. 

On behalf of our parish family, it is the desire of All Saints Parish leadership to move forward to meet the 
spiritual needs of the faithful and the outreach requirements of those needing our assistance.  We are 
addressing these needs while incorporating the ever-changing requirements of the city, state, Diocese of 
Dallas, and CDC to maintain social distancing and safety of all individuals. 

We are moving forward with plans to provide our parish and community with the 19th Annual Fall Fest, 
September 25 thru October 3, 2021.  The format and offerings will be adjusted to address the most safe 
and conservative social distancing requirements.  We will still feature a variety of activities for all ages, 
including live music, an array of delicious food and beverages, while maintaining appropriate social 
distancing protocol. 

We are contacting you today to ask for your help in making our Fall Fest the success it has been in the 
past. This is an opportunity to get involved through many avenues to support our parish and school, all 
while having a great time. From food to the auctions, games to music, all of these activities must be 
financed well in advance; this is the main reason we are reaching out to you today. Please see it in your 
heart to donate to the Fall Festival so we have the funds to purchase food, rent the big tents, and make 
commitments to the bands and to finance the multitude of other costs associated with our Festival. We 
realize needs and financial situations have been impacted by the pandemic.  We sincerely appreciate 
your consideration. 

The Fall Festival is the only parish-wide event that gives 100% of profits back to the parish and school. 
Please prayerfully consider your donation of any amount. We are hoping to get 100% participation this 
year in financial and/or auction donations. We know you can do it! 

May God continue to bless you and your family as you so richly bless our All Saints community!  

Yours in Christ,  
 
Susan Holmes 
Fall Fest Underwriting Chairperson 


